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No more analogue TVs, transmitters to be imported

Business News reports that Nigeria's Federal Government has banned all importation of analogue TVs and transmitters from
17 June 2014.
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For more:
e Business News: FG bans importation of analogue TVs, fransmitters... The ban is aimed at phasing out analogue

technologies such as analogue TV sets, transmitters and other equipment in order to avoid the accumulation of
electronic wastes since the equipment will reportedly no longer be useful once the country has moved over to digital.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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